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Comments: Hello, I am concerned about the addition of e-bikes on places like the Bailey's trail when it is not even

accessible to people in wheelchairs. This first part of the trail that is graded and gravel could be accessible if the

bridge were fixed. It took so long for the bridge to be installed, and now it is still not usable for many people with

disabilities. People with disabilities are a marginalized group of people who should be prioritized in any kind of

public project. Please address this before adding other aspects to this trail.


